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[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

As president of the Eleva-Strum Snotrekkers snowmobile club with 89 members I speak for all when I say please

no more closures for riding areas. There are multiple members who ride Togwotee pass and Beartooth area and

fully support no more closures and a fair use agreement. As a father on a personal note, my boys are soon old

enough to handle of trail riding and I'm looking forward to bringing them to Togwotee to enjoy the places I have in

the past. Thanks for your time in reading this email and what we support.

 

Eric Olson

 

President

 

Eleva-Strum Snotrekkers

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android


